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Dear Parents & Students, 

Greetings! 

Welcome to the latest edition of our school newsletter. We are thrilled to bring you the latest 

updates, achievements, and important information from our school community. This 

newsletter serves as a bridge connecting the school and the families, providing insights into 

the wonderful activities and milestones achieved by our students and staff. 

In this edition, you will find: 

• Extracurricular Activities: Highlights from various clubs, sports teams, and 

special interest groups that contribute to the holistic development of our students. 

• Student Spotlights: Featuring stories and achievements of our students, showcasing 

their talents and accomplishments both in and out of the classroom. 

• Staff Highlights: Get to know the dedicated educators and support staff who make our 

school a nurturing and enriching environment. 

• Community Involvement: Updates on our school's involvement in community 

service projects and initiatives that make a positive impact. 

We believe in providing an environment of open communication and collaboration, and this 

newsletter is a step towards strengthening the bond between home and school. Your feedback 

and suggestions are always welcome, as they help us improve and cater to the needs of our 

vibrant school community. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement. Together, we can create a nurturing, 

inspiring, and successful educational experience for our children. 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 
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AWARDS & ACCOLADES 

    School Excellence Award  
   By Dainik Jagran 

Proud moment for TAGORE PUBLIC 

SCHOOL, Gurugram! We are thrilled to 

announce that our school has been 

honored with the prestigious “School 

Excellence Awards 2024 by Dainik 

Jagran. The prestigious award was 

presented by Mrs. Seema Trikha 

(Education Minister, Haryana) and 

PadmaShri Anand Kumar (Founder - Super 30) 

 

This accolade is a shining testament to our unwavering dedication to 

educational excellence and innovative teaching methodologies. We are 

incredibly proud of our achievements and feel fortunate to have a visionary 

leader Dr. B.L. Yadav guiding our school. 

 

Education Excellence Awards salutes the true spirit of the 

institutions who have made their mark by transforming the lives of 

millions of students and driving them towards success. 
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Block Level Legal Literacy- 

       Inter School Competition 

Legal literacy plays a crucial role in 

promoting global awareness, diplomacy, 

and critical thinking among students. It 

is essential to establish an effective 

framework for the activities and to 

provide a meaningful platform for students to enhance their knowledge on 

legal literacy which is being organised every year at zonal and district level. 

This year zonal competition was being organised at Model Sanskriti school, 

Gurugram 4/7 where total 20 Students of Grades IX to XII 

enthusiastically participated in a legal literacy competition at the 

zonal level on 15thJuly,2024. Mr. Laxman and Ms. Priya accompanied these 

20 students as their mentor. This event brought together a diverse group 

of participants, all eager to showcase their knowledge and skills in 14 

different legal topics such as Protection of women from Domestic Violence 

act, Dowry Prohibition, Human rights and Fundamental duties, right to 

destitute Women and Children, Female Feticide etc. under. The competition 

featured a range of events under various categories, 

including presentation, skit, speech, debate, 
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painting, quiz, slogan writing and 

much more. Among these 

participants, Nikita 

distinguished herself by securing the second 

prize in Speech reflecting her exceptional 

skills and dedication in addressing important 

issue on Female Feticide Such Competition 

designed to enhance students' understanding of legal principles and their 

application in real-world scenarios. With enthusiastic engagement 

from all the schools, the event successfully highlighted the 

importance of legal literacy and fostered a deeper appreciation for the rule 

of law among the youth and also about the wide array of opportunities in 

the same.  
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• Summer Camp Activities 
• Grand Finale 
• Welcome Assembly (Nur-UKG) 
• Welcome Assembly (Gd 1-Gd V) 
• Welcome Assembly (Gd VI-Gd XII) 
• Grade UKG- Say My Dialogue 
• Van Mahotsav 
• Grade IV Assembly- Forgiveness 
• Disaster Management 
• Grade 1B Assembly- Food We Eat 
• GoSharpner Session By  
Team Zomato  

• Grade VI A Assembly- World Malala 
 Day 

• Bioplastic Experiments of SDG in 
Chemistry lab 

• World Population Day 
• Cooking Without Fire Activity 

• Salad Making Activity 
• Grade XI Assembly- Nelson Mandela 
• Cleanliness Drive (Grade I-XII) 
•  

•  International Day 
•  
 

 

• Introduction of Letter ‘L’,’T’,’I’ 
• Reading Competition 
• Spell-o Thon 
• Grade IVA Assembly- Social 

media Giving Day 
• Grade LKG Assembly- My 

Favorite Rhyme 
• Hands-on Learning- Sorting 

Nouns 
• Grade II PBL Presentation: My 

Dream House 

• Art Integration with EVS: Tie and 
Dye Activity 

• Art Integration with EVS: Cloth 
Printing Activity 

• Career Counselling Workshop 
•  Rakhi Making Activity 
• Road Safety Workshop 
• Award from Dainik Jagran 
• Block Level Legal Literacy- Inter 

School Competition 
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TPS Summer Camp: 
     Lights, Camera, Action! 

This summer, the theatre activity at TPS camp was a 

resounding success, Led by Ms. Sweta. campers delved into the wonderful 

world of theatre, fostering creativity, 

teamwork, and confidence. 

Students explored all aspects of theatre 

production. They participated in acting, where 

they learned techniques for character 

development and stage presence.  

The TPS summer camp theatre activity proved to be 

a delightful experience for everyone involved. The campers had a blast, 

learned valuable skills, and most importantly, discovered the joy of theatre. 

                                    Kho-Kho Session 

 Today's summer camp highlight at TPS was 

an energetic Kho Kho session led by 

Coach Kavita. Students honed their 

Kho Kho skills in a fun and encouraging 

environment.  Kavita emphasized balance, 

coordination, and safety techniques. This 

session provided a fantastic opportunity for 

students to develop their physical prowess 

while also building confidence and camaraderie. This initiative reflects 

TPS's commitment to promoting an active lifestyle and well-rounded 

development during the summer break. 
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Dance 

Today we started the dance class with 

giving the children the dance floor to 

freestyle and enjoy themselves.  

Then we proceeded on to revise the 

steps that the children had learnt 

yesterday. The children were able to do 

the steps without any help and were 

excited to learn further. 

MUSIC 

Today we started the music class with some 

new vocal exercise. Children were very excited 

to learn new music techniques.  

Music positively impacts a child's academic 

performance, it assists in developing social 

skills, and provides an outlet for 

creativity that is crucial for the child's 

overall development.                            

Doll Making Activity 

Tagore Public School's summer camp featured 

an engaging art class where students crafted 

and decorated paper dolls using old 

newspapers. This activity promoted creativity, 

resourcefulness, and environmental 

consciousness, making the summer camp both 

enjoyable and educational for the students. 
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Skating And Aerobics Session 

Campers got their wheels rolling and hearts 

pumping with a dynamic skating and aerobics 

session! Led by the energetic coach Ms. Kavita, 

campers practiced their skating skills and 

grooved to upbeat tunes in a fun and supportive 

atmosphere. Ms. Kavita focused on balance, 

coordination, and safe movement techniques. 

This session was a fantastic opportunity for campers to build their physical 

fitness, boost their confidence, and create 

lasting friendships. It perfectly 

embodies TPS's commitment to 

promoting an active lifestyle and well-

rounded development during the summer break! 

 

ह िंदी क ानी सत्र  

टैगोर पब्लिक सू्कल में समर कैं प में नौ से चौदह वर्ष 

की आयु के बचे्च एक मनमोहक कहानी सुनाने 

के सत्र के ललए उतु्सकता से एकत्र हुए।लिसमें लहिंदी 

कहानी का लवर्य ‘परी और िादुई लकताब’ बच्चोिं को 

कहानी 

सम्बिंलित सहायक सामग्री के साथ सुनाई गई, 

लिसमें  छात्र-छात्राओिं ने रुलचपूवषक कहानी को सुना तथा 

समझा। कहानी के माध्यम से बच्चोिं की रूलच तथा योग्यता 

को िाना गया व उनकी तकष  शब्लि 

को लवकलसत लकया गया I कहानी 

के लवर्य को सुनते ही बच्चोिं में 
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एक अलग उत्साह देखा गया I कहानी एक परी और िादुई लकताब के बारे 

में थी I इस तरह, समर कैं प में बच्चोिं का कहानी सत्र बहुत ही मनोरिंिक तथा 

यादगार रहा I यह एक अनोखा अनुभव सालबत हुआ। उन्ोिंने यहााँ न केवल 

नई चीिें सीखी िं, बब्लि खूब मस्ती भी की I इस तरह िादुई लकताब की कहानी के माध्यम से बच्चोिं 

ने अपनी लकताबोिं को उलचत तरीके से रखना तथा उनका  रख-रखाव कैसे करना चालहए यह िाना 

I इस तरह िादुई लकताब का कहानी सत्र एक खुशहाली भरा माहौल बना पाने में सक्षम रहा I 

English Storytelling Session 
The Summer Camp at Tagore Public School, a delightful storytelling session 

was held outdoors amidst lush greenery and a cool breeze, 

offering a refreshing break from the heat. The session featured 

the tale of "The Fisherman and His Wife," where a humble 

fisherman catches a magical golden fish that grants wishes. Despite being 

initially content, his wife’s insatiable 

greed leads her to demand ever-

greater riches and power, ultimately 

learning that true happiness cannot 

be found in material wealth. 

The students, captivated by 

the story, also engaged in 

drawing scenes from the tale, making 

the event an immersive blend of 

nature, art, and timeless wisdom. 
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Reading Session 

The summer camp at Tagore 

Public School included a 

reading session focused on voice modulation. 

Voice modulation is the skill of changing the 

pitch, tone, and volume of your voice to 

express different emotions or emphasize 

certain points. By modulating their voices, 

participants learned how to make their 

speech more interesting and engaging. For example, they practiced 

speaking softly to show calmness or raising their voices to show 

excitement. Good voice modulation helps in capturing the listener’s 

attention and making the message more impactful. It reflects confidence 

and aids in convincing the audience about one’s beliefs or ideas, 

demonstrating the powerful command voice modulation has over people. By 

varying their voices, participants were able to keep listeners’ attention and 

communicate feelings like excitement, sadness, or confidence. 

 

Theatre Activity 
The TPS summer camp theatre activity was a 

hit. campers explored the world of theatre, 

building creativity, teamwork, and confidence. 

They learned acting 

techniques, character 

development, and stage 

presence. It was a 

delightful experience for 

all!  
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Jal Tarang Activity 
Today in the music class we introduced 'Jal Tarang', a new 

musical activity with the children. The Jal Tarang is an 

Indian musical 

instrument, based on the property of 

resonance of water. It is a set of bowls / 

containers, which are made out of 

porcelain or metal, holding water in 

varying measurements. When these 

bowls / containers are struck with a 

stick, they produce melodious sounds of 

varying notes which can be high 

or low. 

The children were super excited to learn how to play the 

instrument. They enjoyed listening to the various notes.  
Pebble Art Activity 

 

Today, we conducted a pebble art activity at 

school. The students used pebbles of 

different shapes and sizes to create 

various artworks. They showed a lot of 

creativity and made some fantastic designs. 

The activity was very enjoyable, and everyone 

had a great time. The kids loved expressing 

themselves through pebble art and had a lot 

of fun.  
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Yoga And Aerobics Session 

TPS campers found their 

inner zen and got their 

hearts racing today with a 

revitalizing yoga and aerobics session! 

campers explored yoga poses for 

flexibility and strength, then switched 

gears to move and groove to upbeat tunes. 

Ms. Kavita focused on mindful breathing, 

body awareness, and safe movement throughout. This session offered 

campers a perfect blend of relaxation and energy, promoting 

physical fitness, self-confidence, and the chance to connect with 

fellow campers. It perfectly embodies TPS's commitment to 

fostering a healthy lifestyle and holistic growth during the summer break! 

Grand Finale-Summer Camp Showcase 

The Summer Camp Talent Showcase at 

Tagore Public School was a 

memorable event filled with vibrant 

performances and enthusiastic 

participation. Parents and esteemed guests 

gathered to celebrate the achievements 

and learning experiences of the children. 

The chief guest for was Mr. Arun Kumar Roy, 

accompanied by his wife, Mrs. Roy. The event commenced with a solemn 

prayer, setting a respectful and positive tone for the day. The showcase 

began with an energetic aerobic session, where the children demonstrated 

their physical fitness and coordination. This was followed by a fun activity 

designed for the parents - a Treasure Hunt. The parents 

were divided into two teams: the purple team 

(gents) and the yellow team (ladies). After 
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an exciting hunt, the yellow team emerged victorious, 

much to the delight of the audience.  

Palakshi and Garv, 

two young 

participants of the summer camp, 

shared their views and favourite 

activities, reflecting on their 

joyful and educational 

experiences. Their heartfelt 

speeches were followed by a 

melodious song, ‘Love 

You Zindagi’, performed by students aged 4 to 8. The children's 

performance was met with applause and admiration from the 

audience. Mr. Arun Kumar Roy, the chief guest, then took the stage to share 

his thoughts on the importance of overall development and the need to 

increase literacy rates in India. His inspiring words highlighted the role of 

education in shaping a brighter future for the nation. Following Mr. Roy's 

address, the stage was set for a theatrical performance by the 

students. Their acting skills and enthusiasm were evident as they 

brought stories to life, captivating the audience with their talent. 

Samraj and Vedika then shared their favourite summer camp activities, 

adding a personal touch. This was followed by a musical performance by 

students aged 8 to 12, who sang the soulful song ‘Teri Mitti’. Their 

harmonious rendition was both touching and powerful. Abhirup, Jeet, and 

Nishka shared their fun experiences and favourite activities, providing a 

glimpse into the diverse range of sessions offered during the camp. The 

evening continued with a vibrant Rajasthani dance performance by the 

children, showcasing their cultural heritage and dance skills. The older 

students, aged 8 to 12, and then performed a dance to the 

song "Lehra Do," filling the stage with 

energy and rhythm. Brianna and Yusuf 
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concluded the segment by talking about the activities 

they enjoyed the most during the summer camp. The event 

concluded with a vote of thanks by the Principal, Mrs. 

Madhu Chauhan, who expressed her gratitude to everyone 

involved and highlighted the various activities showcased during the camp, 

such as pottery, doll making, cursive writing, and pebble art. This wonderful 

event was made possible under the guidance of our Principal, Mrs. Madhu 

Chauhan. The exhibition displayed the children's creative works, allowing 

parents to see firsthand the skills and knowledge their children had gained. 

Overall, the Summer Camp Talent Showcase at Tagore Public School was a 

resounding success, celebrating the creativity, enthusiasm, and 

learning of the students. 
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Welcome Assembly 
     (Grade NURSERY-UKG) 

To welcome the children back 

after a fun filled summer 

vacation, the pre-primary wing 

decided to kick start the 

classes with a fun craft activity. 

We conducted an activity along 

with the children where we gave 

the children a bunny face cut 

out, asked them to put a stick on the backside of it and also 

make the face of the bunny. The children thoroughly enjoyed 

the activity and loved playing with the bunny face puppet they had 

made. After the activity the teachers of the Pre-Primary Wing had 

prepared for a fun assembly for the kids, where we started with a 

prayer then asked the children how their vacations were. We 

proceeded on by telling the students a story with the help of puppets, 

the teachers narrated the story 

named ‘The golden egg’. After the 

story time we played the game 

‘follow the leader' which was enjoyed 

by everyone. We ended the day by 

giving the children the bunny face 

puppets they had made. The day was 

cherished and enjoyed by all the students. 
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Welcome Assembly 
       (Grade I-V) 

On July 1st, Tagore Public School organized a special 

welcome assembly for the students of Grades 1 to 5. The event started 

with the recitation of a calming sloka, creating a peaceful and positive 

atmosphere. This was followed by a 

heartfelt prayer, which brought 

everyone together in a moment of 

reflection and unity.  

To keep everyone informed, a 

brief news segment covered 

important events and updates 

relevant to the students. Adding a touch of excitement 

and entertainment, the teachers performed a lively and captivating dance 

that delighted the audience. The highlight of 

the assembly was a Zumba session, where both 

students and teachers participated 

enthusiastically. Principal Ma'am Ms. 

Madhu Chauhan also motivated the 

students with an inspiring speech, encouraging 

them to strive for excellence. The assembly concluded with everyone 

singing the national anthem, developing a sense of patriotism and unity 

among the students. This energetic and inspiring event made the welcome 

assembly a memorable and joyful experience for everyone involved. 
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Welcome Assembly 
     (Grade VI-XII) 

    School reopened after a long summer break; 

teachers welcomed the students with their 

cheerful smile; to make the moment 

memorable a special assembly was also 

organised by the teachers. Assembly started 

with an auspicious Saraswati Vandana led by 

Ms Radhika, our music faculty accompanied 

by Ms. Bhoomika, Ms Sarita, and Ms Garima. 

Ms Sarita set the tone for the day with a Thought of the Day 

message on positivity “You can spread positivity by creating 

something positive in your thoughts and actions”. 

The event also featured a comprehensive update on National, International, 

and Sports news, meticulously curated by Ms. Priya, Ms. Shweta, and Mr. 

Laxman respectively. The Weather Report was presented by Ms. Garima to 

keep everyone informed. 

To further energise the learners, Mr. Vivek our dance faculty 

captured the stage with his dynamic Zumba warm-up exercise and 

ensured that everyone was 

energised and ready for the festivities 

ahead. A heartfelt welcome speech by 

Ms. Vandana motivated the learners as 

she expressed her gratitude on behalf 

of the school management, Principal and 

teachers and anticipated for the 

upcoming performances in their 

academic arena.  

Highlight of the cultural richness of our school was an 

energetic dance performance by our teachers 

Ms. Bhoomika, Ms. Shweta, Ms. Priya, Ms 
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Radhika, and Ms. Divya which showcased the talent and 

teamwork, embodying the spirit of Tagore Public School. 

The day was further energised with the welcome address by 

our beloved Principal Ms Madhu Chauhan that added a warm 

touch to our celebration.  

Grade UKG -Say My Dialogue 
On July 5, 2024, Tagore Public School held an 

educational activity themed "Community Helpers." 

During this activity, UKG students dressed up as 

various community helpers such as doctors, 

firefighters, and teachers. 

Each student gave a short 

speech about their chosen 

helper, explaining the 

importance of their job. This event aimed to help 

students learn more about the special people who help us 

every day. The objectives of the activity were to improve 

communication skills and boost confidence.  

Van Mahotsav  

Tagore Public School recently celebrated 

'Van Mahotsav', a festival dedicated to 

planting trees and caring for the environment 

on 10th and 11th July. The students from 

Grades 3 to 8 eagerly participated by planting 

saplings in the school garden. This activity 

depicted their commitment to making the Earth greener and healthier. The 

students enjoyed getting their hands dirty and felt proud of their 

contribution.  
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The Grades 1 and 2 

students went on a nature 

walk to learn about 

creepers, climbers, and 

different types of plants. They 

observed various plants and discussed 

how they grow. They also learned to 

identify trees, shrubs, and herbs by 

examining their leaves, stems, and 

flowers. The students were excited to see these 

plants up close and enjoyed their time exploring nature. 

The celebration also included a simple PowerPoint presentation on 

Van Mahotsav. It explained the history and importance of the 

festival, highlighting how trees are essential for life on Earth. The 

presentation encouraged students to take care of the environment by 

planting more trees and reducing waste. Overall, the event was a great 

success, helping students understand their role in protecting nature for the 

future. The students left with a deeper appreciation for the 

environment and a sense of responsibility toward it. 

         Grade- IV Assembly 
 ‘FORGIVENESS’ 

The Grade 4 morning assembly at Tagore Public 

School on the topic of forgiveness began with a 

heartfelt prayer, setting a reflective and 

peaceful tone for the day. After the prayer, a 

student shared an inspiring thought on the power 

of forgiveness, emphasizing its ability to heal 

wounds and bring peace to both the forgiver and the 

forgiven. Following this, students presented 
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a news update, keeping everyone informed about current 

events and positive stories from around the world. 

The highlight of the assembly was a skit performed by the 

students, depicting a story of two friends who, after a 

misunderstanding, reconciled through forgiveness. The skit effectively 

illustrated the emotional journey from anger 

and hurt to reconciliation and joy, leaving a 

lasting impact on the audience. The students' 

performances were both touching and 

enlightening, demonstrating how forgiveness 

can restore friendships and bring harmony. 

The assembly concluded with a 

student delivering the closing lines on 

forgiveness. The child eloquently summarized the importance of forgiving 

others, reminding everyone that holding onto grudges only causes more pain. 

The student's words reinforced the message that forgiveness not only 

heals relationships but also brings inner peace, leaving the audience with a 

positive and hopeful mindset. 

Disaster Management  
(First Aid Box Activity) 

Disaster management is an essential skill that 

helps us to be prepared for unexpected 

emergencies. Teaching young students about 

disaster management in a simple and engaging 

way can make a significant difference. 

Keeping this in mind, students of  

Tagore Public School, Gurugram were 

apprised of the importance of safety and first aid. They 

were explained the importance of first aid as it is 

the emergency care given immediately to 
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an injured person until appropriate medical treatment can 

be accessed in a hospital or before going to a doctor.  

To raise awareness about safety and first aid, they were 

shown different videos. The students were also made aware that 

a first aid box is a collection of supplies and equipment that is used to give 

medical treatment and it should be kept in the right place with the right 

up-to-date items. They were explained about essential items in a First Aid 

Box:  

- Band-aids: For small cuts and scrapes.  

- Gauze pads and adhesive tape: For larger cuts.  

- Antiseptic wipes: To clean wounds.  

- Tweezers: To remove splinters.  

- Scissors: For cutting bandages.  

- Instant cold packs: For bruises and sprains.  

- Gloves: To keep hands clean while treating someone.  

- A list of emergency phone numbers.  

This activity helped the children learn how to make their own first 

aid box that can enable them to care of themselves. Through this 

activity students understood the importance of disaster 

management and first aid. By learning these basic skills, they can 

feel more confident and prepared to handle minor emergencies safely.  

Grade- I B Assembly: ‘Food We Eat’ 

The Grade 1 morning assembly at Tagore Public 

School on the topic of food began with a heartfelt 

prayer, setting a reflective and peaceful tone for 

the day. After the prayer, A student shared a 

thought on the benefits of healthy food, 

encouraging mindful eating habits. Students 

presented a news update, keeping everyone 

informed about current events. 
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The highlight of the assembly was a 

lively skit and debate performed by 

the students. One group of 

students performed a skit and 

participated in a debate discussing the 

benefits of milk, carrots, fruits, vegetables, and 

whole grains, emphasizing how these foods 

contribute to growth and health. Another group 

highlighted the appeal of burgers, candies, chips, and sodas, noting their 

taste but lack of health benefits. The assembly had many goals to teach 

students the difference between healthy and unhealthy foods, to help 

them make better food choices, to build their confidence, to reduce 

stage fright, and to improve their speaking skills. This activity 

aimed to make students smarter and more confident in choosing 

healthy foods. 

The assembly concluded successfully educating students on making 

healthier food choices while simultaneously enhancing their confidence and 

public speaking abilities. By actively engaging in discussions and 

presentations, students learned the importance of nutrition and its impact 

on their overall well-being. 
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Yoga Day 

Tagore Public School 

organized a Yoga Day for 

the students of Grade I to III on July 2nd. 

The event aimed to promote physical and 

mental well-being through yoga. During the 

session, a yoga instructor demonstrated 

several poses, including Tadasana, Tree 

Pose, and Bridge Pose. Each pose was explained and shown to the students, 

who then practiced them under the instructor's guidance. 

The session also included a 

segment on meditation, where 

students learned basic meditation 

techniques to improve focus and reduce 

stress. The instructor explained the health 

benefits of yoga, highlighting how regular 

practice could enhance flexibility, 

strength, balance, and mental clarity. 

The Yoga Day event was well-received by the students, who enjoyed 

learning and practicing the new techniques. It provided them with valuable 

tools for maintaining their physical health and mental well-being.  
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Sustainable Development Goals 

  GoSharpener – Session by Team Zomato 

GoSharpener, the team which has 

collaborated with our school to help us 

achieve the Sustainable Development 

Goals, conducted an engaging and 

educational session at Tagore Public 

School, led by resource persons Karan and 

Aadat, for Grades IV to VI. The session 

began with an interactive activity where the students were asked 

about their breakfast, sparking their interest and participation. 

This set the tone for an enjoyable learning experience. The 

presenters seamlessly wove a story into their presentation, highlighting the 

importance of eating healthy food and captivating the students’ attention. 

Throughout the session, the children were taught about 

various aspects of nutrition and the components of a 

balanced diet. The presenters ensured that the content 

was both informative and enjoyable, encouraging active 

participation from the students. They concluded their 

session by teaching the students that while it is okay to 

enjoy junk food occasionally, it should be consumed in 

moderation. This balanced approach emphasized the importance of making 

healthy food choices while allowing for occasional treats.  

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

JUNE-JULY NEWSLETTER 2024 

Award Ceremony by GoSharpener 

In Tagore Public School, GoSharpener, a 

platform for sustainable development, 

recently held an award ceremony to 

honour students who have made 

significant contributions to sustaining the 

environment. The event took place at the 

school auditorium and was a celebration of the students' dedication to 

environmental conservation.  

The awards were presented by Ms. Saya and Ms. Shivani, along with 

our Principal, Ms. Madhu Chauhan. Their presence underscored 

the importance of encouraging young people to take action for the 

environment. 

The following students received awards for their outstanding efforts: 

• Akshansh (Grade 4) 

• Garv (Grade 7) 

• Ishika (Grade 8) 

The following students received badges for their outstanding 

efforts: 

• Aardhya Singh (Grade 4) 

• Rudra (Grade 4) 

• Abhishek Yadav (Grade 7) 

• Ankur Tanwar (Garde 7) 

• Samar Bhati (Garde 7) 

• Priya Bhati (Grade 8) 

• Rashi Bhati (Garde 8) 

• Tarun Tanwar (Grade 8) 
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Principal Ms. Madhu Chauhan praised the 

students for their achievements and encouraged 

everyone to continue working towards a sustainable 

future. Ms. Saya and Ms. Shivani also shared their 

insights on the importance of sustainable 

development and congratulated the students on their 

hard work. 

The ceremony ended with a sense of pride and accomplishment, inspiring 

all attendees to contribute to environmental conservation.  

    Grade- VI A Assembly 
   ‘World Malala Day’ 

On a bright morning, the corridors of Tagore 

Public school echoed with excitement as Grade 

6 students gathered for a special assembly 

dedicated to World Malala Day. The air was 

charged with anticipation as students, adorned 

in vibrant attire, prepared to showcase 

their speech commemorating this 

significant day.  

The assembly commenced with the melodious strains of prayer, filling the 

hearts of everyone present with pride and patriotism. Following this, the 

stage was set for the main highlight of the event - the video which 

showcased today's special day. Following this, students presented a news 

update, keeping everyone informed about current events and positive 

stories from around the world. As the applause resonated through the 

auditorium, the stage was then graced by confident young orators who 

delivered stirring speeches on the significance of World Malala Day in 

fostering inclusive rights for children and women.  
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The assembly concluded with a short video about the 

Nobel prize winner, Malala Yousafzai, a Pakistani advocate for 

girls' education. On all those who witnessed the 

celebration of World Malala 

Day at Tagore Public School.  

Grade 6 students not only showcased their 

talent and creativity but also imparted valuable 

lessons on the significance of education that is 

must for all. It was indeed a momentous 

occasion, reaffirming the importance of educating and inspiring the youth 

to become catalysts for positive change in society. 

Bioplastics Experiments of SDG in Chemistry Lab 

In our recent workshop on Sustainable 

Development Goal’ by Go Sharpener in 

Chemistry lab for students from Grades VI 

to XII explored the exciting world of plant-

based plastics using simple materials such as 

starch, glycerine, and vinegar under 

the guidance of educators Ms. Priya Arora, Ms. Shweta Sharma and 

Ms. Sarita of Tagore Public School. 

The experiment aimed to demonstrate how these natural ingredients can be 

combined to create an eco-friendly alternative to traditional plastics. 

The experiment showcased the toxic impact of plastic on the environment. 

The procedure for the experiment began with mixing 1 tablespoon starch 

and 1 tablespoon water, creating a thick paste. Students then added 1 

tablespoon glycerine, which acts as a plasticizer, making the mixture more 

flexible. Finally, a small amount of vinegar was introduced to enhance the 

reaction. As they heated the mixture with continuous 

stirring until it became thick and translucent the students 

observed how it transformed into a pliable 

substance. Once the mixture got 
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thickened, students spread the material on Aluminium foil 

by giving a desired shape. 

Throughout the experiment, everyone was engaged actively, 

taking notes and discussing the properties of bioplastics. 

They learned about the environmental benefits of using biodegradable 

materials and the significance of reducing plastic waste. 

By the end of the lab activity, students not only gained hands-on experience 

but also deepened their understanding of sustainable practices. This 

project highlighted the importance of innovation in creating 

environmentally friendly solutions, inspiring students to think creatively 

about the materials we use every day. 

        World Population Day 
Tagore Public School's vibrant morning assembly 

on 11th July 2024, buzzed with   awareness on a 

crucial global issue – World Population Day. 

Lavanya, set the tone with her confident and 

engaging anchoring. The assembly started 

with spiritual Gayatri Mantra. It was 

followed by Morning Prayer – ‘Hey Sharde Maa’ by Saurav, Vansh, 

Dhruv, Ananya, Ashrita. Chirag presented a thought-provoking message on 

the day's theme. He shed light on the 

ever-growing population and its impact 

on our planet's resources.  

The highlight of the assembly was a 

captivating speech delivered by Ganika. 

Marking World Population Day, she 

addressed the challenges and 

opportunities associated with an alarming global 

population. Ganika explained how population control 
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measures can lead to improved living standards, 

environmental protection, and a brighter future for all. 

The assembly concluded on a reflective note, leaving a 

lasting impression on the students. World Population Day 

served as a timely reminder of our collective responsibility to ensure a 

balanced and sustainable future for generations to come. 

Cooking Without Fire: A House Activity 

In a vibrant and innovative twist to the 

conventional cooking realm, our school recently 

hosted an exhilarating activity - the ‘Cooking 

without Fire’ during a house meeting held on 

12th July, 2024. The students got together and 

made lots of different foods without using any 

fire. All the students joined in and had a blast. They made all sorts of yummy 

things like sandwiches, salads, and fruit skewers. It was cool to see how 

creative everyone got with their recipes. Some teams even made wraps with 

tasty fillings. 

Each house worked together to prepare their dishes. They 

helped each other out and cheered on their teammates. It was really 

nice to see everyone working together like that. 

This cooking without fire activity wasn't just 

about making food. It was also about having 

fun, working as a team, and being creative. 

Besides, it showed that you don't always need 

fire to make delicious meals. Everyone left the 

activity with full stomachs and big smiles, and 

looking forward to the next house activity. 
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Salad Making Activity 

The ‘Little Chef’ activity was organized 

with the aim of inspiring our young 

students to explore healthy eating habits 

through a fun and interactive culinary 

experience. The children were 

encouraged to engage in the preparation 

of colourful and nutritious salads using a 

variety of fresh vegetables and fruits. 

Under the guidance of their teachers, the students eagerly 

participated in chopping, mixing, and assembling the ingredients 

to create their unique salads. The activity was designed to be both 

educational and enjoyable, promoting hands-on learning in a safe and 

supportive environment. 

The activity was highly successful in achieving its goals, with several key 

outcomes: 

Healthy Eating Habits: The children learned about the importance 

of incorporating fresh vegetables and fruits into their diets, 

fostering an appreciation for healthy food choices. 

Teamwork: Working together in small 

groups, the students developed teamwork 

and collaboration skills, supporting and 

encouraging each other throughout the 

process. 

Creativity: The activity provided an 

opportunity for the children to express 

their creativity by 

designing and assembling their salads in 

imaginative ways. 
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Culinary Skills: Basic culinary skills such as chopping, 

mixing, and assembling were introduced, giving the students a 

sense of accomplishment and independence. 

Awareness: The event raised awareness about the benefits of 

healthy eating and the joy of preparing meals with fresh ingredients. 

The children were enthusiastic and engaged, thoroughly enjoying the 

process of creating their salads. The colourful and nutritious results were 

a testament to their efforts and creativity. 

The ‘Little Chef’ salad-making activity was a delightful and educational 

experience for our students, contributing significantly to their 

understanding of healthy eating and teamwork. We look forward 

to organizing more such activities that promote the holistic 

development of our students. 

             Grade- XI Assembly 

Nelson Mandela International Day 

In commemoration of Nelson 

Mandela Day, Tagore Public School 

hosted a dynamic assembly resonating 

with admiration for this iconic leader. The 

event commenced with the chanting of a 

devotional hymn and was followed by 

thought on his relentless struggle against 

apartheid to his pivotal role in shaping 

South Africa's history. 

Next, a captivating play unfolded, with students embodying storytellers who 

vividly portrayed Mandela's journey from activist to 

statesman. They passionately conveyed the 

importance of his fight for equality and 
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justice, bringing to life the indelible stories of resilience 

and hope associated with Mandela's legacy. 

The assembly concluded 

with a poignant message 

emphasizing the significance of honouring 

Mandela's memory and continuing his 

mission of promoting peace and equality 

globally. It was a resounding success, 

fostering awareness and inspiring a 

commitment to celebrating the extraordinary life of Nelson Mandela and 

the ideals he stood for. 

    Cleanliness Drive 
Cleanliness Drive was organized in The Tagore Public 

School from 15th July to 19th July 2024. under the 

Swachh Bharat Swasth Bharat campaign, aiming to 

promote the importance of cleanliness for the 

environment and to spread awareness amongst students, 

staff, and the local community. The activities got 

initiated by the Pledge of Cleanliness undertaken 

by teachers and students from Grades I to XII.  

Under this programme, students from Grades I to XII participated 

enthusiastically and cleaned various areas of the school campus, including 

the playground, corridors, and gardens. The students worked diligently to 

ensure that every corner of the school was spotless. They picked up the 

wrappers that were scattered around the campus and carefully dumped the 

garbage in the bins also to set an example on how to keep our nature clean. 

Students, guided by their teachers, cleaned their respective classrooms 

too.  
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This activity gave all of us ample 

opportunity to focus on key public health 

issues that affect us and the 

international community at large. This 

is a sustainable project for the whole 

school conducted by the teachers in charge, led by 

the School Head. The students were encouraged to 

look for other avenues to make Swachh Bharat drive 

a success and motivated them to push themselves 

further to achieve the common goal of a clean INDIA 

Introduction of Letter ‘L’,’T’,’I’ 

On 17th July 2024 Grade Nursery Assembly was hosted and 

children presented letters. The letters like L, T 

and I were prepared by the children with phonic 

sounds and picture flashcards. The preparation 

was done in the class itself; 

one on one attention was given to each 

child so that the concept of phonetic 

sound and concept of letters is clear. 

Picture flashcards were used to introduce the letters L, T, and I. Phonetic 

sounds were used to associate sounds with each letter. 

Students presented the letters and sounds with confidence and enthusiasm.  

They accurately identified the letters and their corresponding sounds. 

Engaging flashcards helped maintain the students’ attention and interest. 

The assembly was a great way to reinforce phonetic awareness and letter 

recognition skills. 

The nursery assembly was a great success! The 

use of picture flashcards and phonetic 
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sounds made the presentation engaging and interactive. 

Children really enjoyed the presentation as it ended with their 

favourite rhyme-“Baby Shark Do-Do -Do”. The assembly 

boosted their confidence and presentation skills. 

Reading Competition 

To instil a love for reading among young students, 

Tagore Public School, Gurugram conducted an intra-

class ‘Reading Competition’ for Grades I to III. It 

is believed that competition among students 

enhances their reading skills, comprehension, and 

confidence in public speaking. The primary goal of 

this competition is to encourage students to 

develop a lifelong love for reading. By participating, 

students can improve their vocabulary, 

pronunciation, and ability to express ideas clearly. Each student read a 

passage from a book of their choice. Judgment was evaluated based on 

fluency, expression and pronunciation. 

The Reading Competition was a 

celebration of our students' progress and 

achievements in reading. It was an event that 

brought together students, teachers, and 

parents in a shared love for literature. We are 

proud of all our participants and excited to see 

the amazing reading talents of our young 

students. 
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Spell- O- Thon 

Tagore Public School recently organized an engaging English 

Spell-a-Thon activity within its classrooms, aimed at 

enriching the language skills of students from 

grades 3 to 8. Conducted on July 15, 2024, 

students participated enthusiastically in their 

respective classrooms. Leading up to the Spell-a-

Thon, students diligently prepared by studying a 

curated list of challenging English words, guided 

by teachers who provided support and practice 

sessions. 

The activity was designed to encourage students to practice 

spelling and pronunciation in a supportive learning environment. Teachers 

facilitated the activity by presenting words at varying difficulty levels 

appropriate for each grade. Students took turns spelling aloud, receiving 

encouragement and constructive feedback from 

their peers and teachers. The Spell-a-Thon 

activity not only enhanced students' spelling 

abilities but also promoted teamwork and 

confidence in language skills.  
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Grade- IV ‘A’ Assembly  

   Social Media Giving Day 

On 15 July 2024, the students of Grade 4 at 

Tagore Public School conducted an insightful 

morning assembly on the topic of social media 

Giving Day. The assembly began with a serene 

prayer led by a group of students, which set a 

positive tone for the proceedings. Following the 

prayer, a student shared a thought for the day 

emphasizing the responsible use of social media and its potential for 

positive change. This was followed by a news update segment, 

where a student presented the latest headlines, keeping everyone 

informed about current events both locally and globally. The highlight of 

the assembly was a talk show segment where students engaged in a 

discussion about Social media Giving Day. They explained that this day is 

dedicated to using social media platforms to promote and support charitable 

causes. The students discussed the origins of the day, shared examples of 

successful fundraising campaigns and awareness programs, and 

highlighted the role of influencers in promoting charitable initiatives. 

They also addressed the challenges and 

responsibilities associated with using social 

media for giving, emphasizing the 

importance of verifying the credibility of 

charitable organizations. The assembly 

concluded with a call to action, encouraging 

students to participate in social media 

Giving Day and spread kindness online, 

leaving everyone inspired and motivated. 
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Grade-LKG Assembly 

            My Favourite Rhyme 
Rhymes are a fun and important part of learning. They help 

children in language development, building up memory, etc even these 

rhymes make kids happy and enthusiastic. So, seeing the essential role of 

rhymes in overall development, our students of LKG-B presented their Class 

Assembly on the topic ‘My Favourite Rhymes’ and showcased their 

creativity and ardour. 

The assembly began with Gayatri Mantra, then our little stars were on the 

stage and recited their favourite rhymes. They were beautifully 

dressed up with beautiful props. The whole classroom was filled 

up with their magic of rhymes. Students recited THANK YOU, 

GOD, HUMPTY DUMPTY, JACK & 

JILL, TRAFFIC LIGHTS, RAIN 

RAIN GO AWAY and many more 

rhymes. Our little kids reminded us 

that rhymes are more than words – 

they are a gateway to 

imagination, joy, and shared 

moments. 
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Hands-on Learning: Sorting Nouns 

On July 26, 2024, Grade 1 had a super fun activity Noun 

sorting Game. The activity was started with the 

explanation of nouns that naming words are 

words that tell us about people, places, and 

things. Students played a game where they had 

to sort these words into different groups. It 

was like putting toys away in the right boxes, but 

with words! This activity was done with first 

graders to help them learn about nouns. The aim 

was to teach them how to identify different types of nouns: person, 

place, and thing. The children used colourful cards with words on 

them and sorted them into these three groups. 

The purpose was to make learning fun and help the students remember what 

they learned. By sorting the words themselves, the kids got to practice and 

understand better. They worked together and talked about where each 

word belonged, which made it more interesting for them. 

During the activity, each child got a card with 

a word on it. They placed their card under the 

right category on a big poster. The teacher 

checked their answers and helped them 

understand if they made any mistakes. This 

way, the students learned through doing and 

got immediate feedback. 
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Grade 2 PBL Presentation 

    ‘My Dream House’ 
On July 26, 2024 our students of Grade II proudly 

presented their Project on the topic ‘My Dream 

House’ to their parents and teachers. The event 

was a delightful showcase of creativity, 

imagination, and hard work by our young learners. 

As part of the experiential learning pedagogy, our 

students enjoyed learning about types of houses 

in the form of a project which 

helped them connect textual learning to real 

life. 

The preparation for our ‘My Dream House’ project began 

several days before the final presentation. The students 

were engaged in a series of activities like making houses 

using clay, creating model houses and designing charts of houses. Each 

student had the opportunity to present their dream house model. It was 

wonderful to see the variety and uniqueness of each design. These 

activities not only helped them understand different types of houses 

but also developed their creativity, teamwork skills, public speaking, critical 

thinking, and collaboration.  

The presentation began with a warm welcome by our students, who 

introduced the topic. They led us in a heartfelt prayer and shared their 

excitement about the project. Each student spoke confidently about their 

dream house, explaining why it was special to them and what they enjoyed 

most about creating their models. Each student's dream house was a 

reflection of their unique personality and aspirations. 
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To kick off the presentation, the 

students performed a lively song and 

dance routine. The performance 

was selected to complement the 

theme of our project, adding an element of fun 

and excitement to the event. 

Parents were visibly impressed by 

the creativity and thoughtfulness 

displayed by their children. The auditorium was filled with 

pride and joy as the parents celebrated their children's 

achievements. 

 

The presentation concluded with inspiring words and a thank you 

note from our beloved Principal, Mrs. Madhu Chauhan, expressing gratitude 

to the parents and teachers for their support and encouragement. It was a 

moment of collective pride for the entire school community. 
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Art Integration with EVS 

     Tie and Dye Activity 
The students of Grade III recently 

had fun with a Tie and Dye Activity. 

They used acrylic colours to dye white 

handkerchiefs. First, they learned how 

to twist, fold, and tie the 

handkerchiefs with rubber bands to 

make different patterns. Then, they 

painted the tied handkerchiefs with 

brushes and sponges, trying out different colour combinations and 

blending techniques. The students were happy to see the unique 

designs they created. 

Cloth Printing Activity 
The students of Grade III participated 

in Cloth Printing using acrylic colours and 

vegetables. They used potatoes 

and okra as stamps, dipping them in 

paint and pressing them onto 

handkerchiefs to make colourful prints. 

Each student experimented with different shapes and colours, creating 

unique and vibrant patterns on their handkerchiefs. The students were 

delighted with the colourful prints they made, and this activity allowed 

them to explore their creativity while learning a fun method of fabric 

decoration. 
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Career Counselling Workshop 
Tagore Public School hosted a dynamic career counselling 

workshop with dynamic motivational speaker and career 

counsellor Jitin Arora, Academic Director 

of Career Launcher, who holds more than 

ten years in this field to enlighten the 

students of Class XI and XII about the 

importance of entrance tests. He explained 

in detail the test components which include 

numerical, verbal ability and reasoning 

questions and emphasised their role in admissions to higher courses, 

highlighting the crucial CUET exam for Delhi University and other 

courses. He emphasised the importance of managing one's time 

and cultivating habits like reading newspapers regularly. In a 

thought-provoking finale, the 

counsellor urged the students to 

recognise their strengths. The 

session proved to be extremely 

informative and provided the 

students with valuable insights 

for their academic journey. He 

wished the students all the best for 

their future. 
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Rakhi Making Activity 

A Gesture of Gratitude for Our Soldiers 

On 29th July, Tagore Public School organized 

a heartwarming Rakhi making activity with the 

theme ‘Rakhi: The Knot of Relationship’. This 

event was dedicated to showing our immense 

gratitude and respect for the brave soldiers 

who tirelessly safeguard our nation. 

Students from Grades Nursery - XII 

enthusiastically participated, crafting 

beautiful Rakhis with love and creativity. These Rakhis are not just 

symbols of the sacred bond between brothers and sisters but also a 

heartfelt tribute to our soldiers' unwavering dedication and sacrifice. 

Through this activity, the students expressed 

their appreciation for the soldiers' selfless 

service and reinforced the emotional bond that 

binds us all as one nation. The Rakhis made during 

this event will be sent to soldiers, accompanied 

by personalized messages of thanks and well-

wishes, letting them know that their courage and 

commitment are deeply valued and remembered. 

The event was a resounding success, nurturing, a sense of patriotism and unity 

among the students, while also allowing them to contribute to a cause that 

honours our national heroes. Tagore Public School is proud to have organized such 

a meaningful activity and looks forward to continuing to inculcate values of 

gratitude and respect in its students. 
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Road Safety: Essential for Life 
At Tagore Public School in Sector 50, a team of Traffic 

Police and Law Enforcement Officers Mr. Rajbir Singh 

(Inspector) and Vikas Kumar visited to conduct a 

comprehensive educational session for the students 

of Grade XI and XII. The officers shared valuable 

insights into traffic rules and safety protocols, 

emphasizing the critical importance of adhering to 

these regulations to prevent accidents. They 

presented statistical data highlighting the number of 

traffic accidents in Haryana from 2022 to 2024, illustrating a 

concerning trend that underscored the need for greater road 

safety awareness among the youth. 

 

 

 

 

 

During the session, students were informed about the Emergency 

Number 112, detailing how it can be used in critical situations to summon 

police assistance, with a response time of approximately 7 minutes. The 

officers explained various traffic signs and their meanings to ensure that 

students could recognize and understand them while on the road. 

Furthermore, they conducted a demonstration on helmet safety, showing 

the students the differences between high-quality helmets and poorly made 

ones. The demonstration included visual evidence of how inadequate helmets 

could lead to severe injuries, thereby stressing the importance of choosing 

the right helmet for maximum protection. 
         

 Website: https://tagoreggn.edu.in/  
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